
 
 
 

Newsletter 40           Friday 16th Sep 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 
 

 
 

Autumn Half Term 
Monday 17th October –                          

Friday 28th October 2022 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022  

                   St. Andrew’s Day 

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th December 
2022 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 
Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 

January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th     

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on Monday 17th 

April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 2023 – 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023 – BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: 
www.standrewsallstars.com 

S C H O O L  W I L L  B E  C L O S E D  

M O N D A Y  1 9 T H   
S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2  



 

Harvest Festival 
 

At our Harvest Festival Service children will   
be sharing ‘Thank You’ prayers in different      

languages. 
 

If you speak a language other than English, 
please write out a prayer in your language for 
your child to read out in church.   Please do so 

by Wednesday, so it can be practised at 
school. 

 

Please include in your prayer Thanks for our 
food/clothing/ homes/ families and for giving us 

all that we need. 

Harvest Service 
Friday 5th Oct 
St Michael’s Church 
9.30 am 
 
If you would like to walk with us, 
please wait in the school playground 
after you drop your child off. 

 
 

Find out more about the  
Friends of St. Andrew's (PTA), by     

filling in the quick Google form that 
we emailed home last week via 

Parentmail, or by copying the link  
below, into your browser. 

 

https://forms.gle/RXnosxbKUMxB1vf36   

Please welcome our lovely new 
Reception (Golden) Class. 

The children have already settled into the 
school routine.   

Welcome to St  Andrew ’s 

Aaron, Al-Haarith, Amira, Darla, Diana, 
Emilija, Genesis, Havana, Josiah, 
Ka'Mayne, Kasen, Kelsey, Kiera 

Ky'Reese, Kyus-Hakeem, Matthias,    
Medina-Ansar, Narylah-Charae, Nia, 

Pamela, Price, Rozanna, Safia, Skender, 
Yosef and Zayda 

 

Golden Class Welcome Meeting 
Friday 23rd September 2022 

 9.00 am  


